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Notice of Cancellation and Rescheduling of Pre-Bid Conference 

Please be informed that the Pre-Bid Conference scheduled on October 23, 2024 at 1:30 PM for 

the project “Procurement of Information Technology, Audio-Visual & Instructional Supplies 

& Equipment for URS” has been cancelled due to suspension of government work. 

The Pre-Bid Conference is rescheduled to: 

Date: October 28, 2024 Monday

Time: 1:30 PM 

Venue: AVEC, URS Morong Campus, J. Sumulong St., Brgy San Juan, Morong, Rizal 

The purpose of the Pre-Bid Conference remains the same, which is to clarify any questions or 

doubts regarding the bidding documents. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this cancellation may cause. 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

ARIEL M. PLANTILLA, DBA 

Chairperson, Bids & Awards Committee 

mailto:urs.spmo@gmail.com

